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Friday 4th February 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
We are again, thinking of our Summercourt families affected by the current COVID 

outbreak and want to wish all those affected a speedy recovery. We hope 
everyone is starting to feel better and are looking forward to seeing them all soon. 

Thank you for all the parental support and understanding shown, especially over the 
last few weeks, this is always appreciated. 

 
We will be continuing with the COVID measures introduced last week and will 
update you of any changes to this when required. 

 
Please visit our social media sites for more information on the learning completed this 

week. 
 
Spring after school clubs - Cancelled until further notice 

Wednesday - All teachers booster groups (Invite only) to continue.  

 

Important Dates: (Cornish Pirates/Music Teacher/Forest School sessions postponed 

until further notice due to COVID guidance measures) 

6.1.22 - Cornish Pirates teaching rugby to Class 3 and Class 4 every Thursday for a 1- 

hour session. (Class 3 and 4 pupils will need tracksuit bottoms in their PE kits for these 
sessions please). Final session 10.2.22 
17.1.22 - Cornwall Music Hub teaching Class 3 and Class 4 how 

to play the Ukulele. (No action required for parents) 
19.1.22 - Class 3 Forest School session. Pupils need a change of clothes, a waterproof 

coat, and wellies each Wednesday. 
17.2.22 - Potential Summercourt disco - yet to be confirmed. (Class 1 and 2, 5 - 6pm) 

(Class 3 and 4, 6:10 - 7:10pm). 

 
INSET Dates 2021/2022 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Monday 6th June 2022 
School closed on Friday 27th May 

 
Please contact the school office on hello@summercourtacademy.org if you have 

any questions or concerns. 
 
We hope you all have a lovely weekend and again wish anyone not feeling well a 

speedy recovery.  
 

Best wishes, 
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Miss Savage and the Summercourt Team 
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